
Kennewick Public Hospital District 
Saturday, Oct. 22, 2022 – Strategic Planning Retreat 

Three Rivers Convention Center 7016 W. Grandridge Blvd. Kenn., WA 99336 
Hybrid with Zoom Remote 

9:30 a.m. 
SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 
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ATTENDANCE: Gary Long attended virtually, Mark Brault, Rick Reil, Steve Blodgett, Marv Kinney, Wanda 
Briggs, Sheila Dunlop, Lee Kerr, Salem Thompson, and Stan Strebel attended.  Ken Mey was also present from 
the public. 
 
 At 9:30 am, President Gary Long called the retreat to order. 
 

I. WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS – Lee Kerr, Superintendent 
 

II. Strategic Planning Retreat – Stan Strebel led the retreat and a discussion took place about strategic 
planning for Kennewick Public Hospital District.  There was brief break while lunch was served at 
12:15 pm.  The discussion resumed shortly thereafter.   

 
 Close of Meeting 2:36 pm 
 
 


